
 
 

THIRD GRADE NEWSLETTER 
Week of January 13, 2020 

 
 

Upcoming Activities 
January 17th – Geo Bee 
The Geo Bee will begin at 1:30 in the MPR. 
All EACS families are welcome to attend.  
January 24th – Spelling Bee 
This year’s Spelling Bee will begin at 1:30 in 
the MPR and is open to all EACS families.  
Jan. 31st – Science Fair Kick-off 
The Science Fair kick-off will be held from 
6:00 – 8:00 in the MPR. All families are 
encouraged to attend. I would like to also 
challenge all third-grade families to 
encourage your kids to participate. Let’s 
have third-grade have the most entrants.  
MLK Day 
In honor of Martin Luther King Jr. there will 
be no school on Monday – January 20th.  
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
The final parent/teacher conferences will be 
held on February 12th & 13th. Friday the 14th 
there is no school for students. Enjoy the 
long weekend.  
No school on Friday – March 6th.  
Spring Break – March 9th – 13th.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Social Studies 
Study guides were handed out on last Friday 
for our unit on The Vikings. We will take the 
unit assessment on Friday prior to the 
Geography Bee. Please make sure that 
those study guides are being used at home.  

 
Language Arts 

Spelling list and reading logs were handed 
out today. Reading logs are to be brought 
back to school each day for Mrs. Quick to 
check off. Spelling activity 1 is due back on 
Wednesday and activity 2 will be due on 
Friday. Students also have a SRA Vocabulary 
sheet that is due back tomorrow. We will 
also be looking at the use of the suffix 
“age”, similes’, and the proper use of 
quotation marks 
 

Saxon Math 
This week we will get through lessons 60 
thru 63. Homework problems are 
highlighted in your child’s daily math 
packet. Please ensure that all highlighted 
problems have been checked and reworked 
if necessary. If you would like a solutions 
page for the week just let Mrs. Quick know 
and she will make a copy for you. Students 
will take Cumulative Test 11A on Friday.  
 


